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Monday  

17th June 

Assembly 2:45pm 

School Experience day 

for 2020 Preps 2:15pm-

3:15pm 

Wednesday  

26th June 

Student Reports going 

home  

 

Thursday 

 20th June 

Grades 5/6 ‘We Will 

Rock You’ Excursion  

 

Thursday  

27th June  

Pyjama Disco 

Monday 

 24th June  

School Council Friday  

28th June 

Last day of Term 2 

2:15pm finish 

 

 

 

 

Hi everyone, 

It has been lovely watching the Winter Lightening Prem today, lots of cheering and        

supporting.  

You all may have noticed the incredible work being done in our library.  We have gutted 

the library and have had it re-painted and re-carpeted.  We are looking forward to having 

our new furniture and books delivered throughout the school holidays. We cannot wait to 

see this all finished.  We are also totally re-doing the student toilets.  As mentioned be-

fore, the students told me how much they didn't like the toilets so we are doing some-

thing about this.  

The teachers have been busy this week choosing new books for their classroom libraries. 

We received a grant for tops ups for each classroom.  This has been way too much fun!  

Have a great weekend. Tina xxx 

 



  

Elijah Spooner PV 

Toby Sorenson PV 

Isabel Mason 1/2S 

Mason Holcombe 1/2S 

Kade Lindley 1/2D 

Zach Dickinson 1/2D 

Zayne Sorenson 1/2D 

 

Just a reminder to parent/guardians to please 

make sure your child is wearing a school jumper 

or has one packed in their school bag as we head 

into the colder weather . We have had so many  

requests from students asking to borrow spare 

jumpers and unfortunately we no longer have 

spares to give 

Lunchtime Activities 

Monday: Craft activities with Trudy our  

Chaplain in the Art room. 

Wednesday– Story time in the artroom with 

April. 

Thursday– ADF games in the artroom with 

Melissa our Defence Force Transition Aide. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is our latest issue of Book Club that was sent 

home last week. If your child needs another copy 

we have a few spare catalogues in the front office. 

Tomorrow is the last day to place  

your order.  

 



 

 

Yes, we are collecting for Crib Point Primary and                             

Perseverance Primary. We have collection boxes in 

the front office and in Woolworths Hastings. This 

year we will be using the money raised to purchase 

art supplies for both schools :) 

Thank you so much to all our 

families who are continuing to 

collect the earn and learn stickers 

for our school. Every sticker 

helps :) 

PYJAMA  

DISCO 

Keep the Date Free 

We will be holding a ‘Pyjama 

Disco’ on Thursday the 27th of 

June. If you need extra forms 

they are available in the front 

office  

Don’t forget we run a school                 

Breakfast club every day 

Monday– Friday 

8:15am-8:45am 

Come and join us for a 

free breakfast  

Start the day the right  

way with a full belly  

 


